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No one can enjoy the beautiful parks we have now because of the all the campers. I 

understand helping and I know they need help, but do majority even want the help? I 

was homeless for a few years, due to drug addiction, so I know how hard it is. So I 

used the resources I had available and worked so hard to get to where I am now.  

Now I can enjoy life truly,  just can't take my family to the parks in my home town. 

Please reconsider this. The homeless population will just grow larger. Thank you for 

your time.  


